
Date: March 3, 2017 

To: COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC HEALTH 

Subject: Consolidation of Local Health Departments 

As Chairperson  of the city  Milford Board of Health I support the proposed health bills that prohibit the 

department of Public health from requiring the consolidation of district departments of health and 

municipal health departments as follows: 

H.B. No. 5169 submitted by REP. Holly H. Chessman 37th Dist. 

H.B. No. 5757 submitted by REP. Pam Staneski 119th Dist. 

H.B. No. 5765 submitted by REP. Carpino, 32 DIST. And SEN Doyle 9th DIST. 

H.B. No. 6011 and 6488 submitted by REP. John Fusco, 81st. DIST. 

H.B. No. 6033 submitted by REP. Delnicki, 14th. DIST. 

 

Constance E. Young EdD, RN 

 

 


